
MELBOURN PARISH COUNCIL 

Maintenance Committee Meeting : 16 June 2022 

MA033/22c) update on small electrical appliance bin 

         

Following the last Maintenance meeting, it was agreed that the grassed area is the best location for 

the bin, but work needs to be done on this area to make it suitable.  

Quotes are being sought to install a base for the bin near the path in the corner of the grassed area 

in the car park. The work needed is for a level concrete base to be laid flush with the path so there is 

no drop from the base to the path.  

One quote has been received so far and SCDC are happy to cover the price quoted, but the office 

would like to obtain a second quote. The second quote is currently being sought.   

 


